
UNIVERSITY CLUB REPORT 

During the past year, apart from the normal members dining options at lunch and dinner, 
the Club has hosted the following events: 

 

A Valentines Day dinner dance 

A quiz night  

A Thanksgiving dinner 

A Christmas dinner/dance 

An Easter brunch 

Afternoon teas during this May 

 

The Club is currently doing well financially with patio seating now available during the 
summer. 

Submitted by Richard Chappell 


